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September 16, 2022 

Attention:  South Dakota Medicaid Podiatry Providers 

From:            South Dakota Medicaid  

RE:                 Podiatric Services Administrative Rule Change 

 

The South Dakota Interim Rules Review Committee approved rule changes to the Podiatric Services 

chapter on August 23, 2022. Effective September 12, 2022, routine footcare services provided by a 

podiatrist are now covered for recipients diagnosed with metabolic, neurologic, or peripheral vascular 

diseases.  

Additional information regarding podiatry coverage and reimbursement is available in the Podiatric 

Services manual.  

Sincerely, 

South Dakota Medicaid 

http://www.dss.sd.gov/
https://dss.sd.gov/docs/medicaid/providers/billingmanuals/Professional/Podiatry_Services.pdf
https://dss.sd.gov/docs/medicaid/providers/billingmanuals/Professional/Podiatry_Services.pdf

